A Message From

Oak Hammock Administration

Thursday, March 28, 2024

Special Town Hall Meeting: Growth & Renovation Kevin Ahmadi, CEO

Dear Oak Hammock residents,

On behalf of the Oak Hammock Board of Directors, Judy Russell, chair of the board, will present details about our upcoming growth and renovation plans during a special town hall meeting on Monday, April 8, at 11:15 a.m.

We'll provide more details before the meeting, but we encourage you to save the date. We will prepare informational handouts for attendees. Residents can attend in person or via a Zoom link, which we will share soon. For those unable to attend in person, we will record the meeting and make handouts available afterward for reference.

We're committed to ensuring everyone has access to the information presented during this important event.

Sincerely,

Kevin Ahmadi

Kevin Ahmadi CEO, Oak Hammock at the University of Florida